
GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO
PUERTO RICO PUBLIC SERVICE REGULATORY BOARD

PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU

IN RE: ENERGY EFFICIENCY AND DEMAND
RESPONSE TRANSITION PERIOD PLAN

CASE NO.: NEPR-MI-2022-0001

SUBJECT: Resolution and Order about a
Request for Extension to Comply with the
Order for LUMA to Provide Information
under the Resolution and Order ofNovember
29, 2023.

RESOLUTION AND ORDER

On November 29, 2023, the Energy Bureau of the Puerto Rico Public Service Regulatory
Board ("Energy Bureau") issued a Resolution and Order ("November 29 Order") through
which, among others, ordered LUMA' to file, by December 8, 2023, six requests regarding
the TPP2 and the Three -Year Extension Plan.3

On December 7, 2023, LUMA filed a document titled Requestfor Extension to Comply with the
Orderfor LUMA to Provide Information under the Resolution and Order ofNovember 29, 2023.
("December 7 Request"), in which LUMA respectfully requests to extend the deadline to
present the updated TPP required in the November 29 Resolution and Order as well as
comply with all other requirements of such order until December 20, 2023.

Upon review, the Energy Bureau GRANTS LUMA until December 20, 2023, to submit the
information required of LUMA under the November 29 Order.

Be it notified and publi
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Associate Commissioner

LUMA Energy, LLC and LUMA Energy ServCo, LLC (jointly referred as "LUMA").

2 Transition Period Plan ("TPP")

November 29 Order, p. 8.

December 7 Request, p. 13, ¶ 34.
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CERTIFICATION

I certify that the majority of the members of the Puerto Rico Energy Bureau agreed on
December 12, 2023. Associate Commissioners Lillian Mateo Santos and Ferdinand A. Ramos
Soegaard were not available. Also certify that on December 12, 2023 a copy of this Resolution
and Order was notified by electronic mail to agraitfe@agraitlawpr.com, info@sesapr.org;
bfrench@veic.org; shanson@veic.org; ana.rodriguezrivera@us.dlapiper.com,
laura.rozas@us.dlapiper.com; lionel.santa@prepa.pr.gov, hrivera@jrsp.pr.gov;
evand@sunrun.com; javrua@sesapr.org; mrios@arroyorioslaw.com;
jordgraham@tesla.com; forest@cleanenergy.org; customerservice@sunnova.com;
pjcleanenergy@gmail.com; and I have proceeded with the filing of the Resolution and Order
issued by the Puerto Rico Energy Bureau.

For the record, I sign this in San Juan, Puerto Rico, today December 12, 2023.
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